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o The Elder Law Committee presented a CLE entitled Ethical Responsibilities of Agents and Guardians, 
which provided one ethics credit to those in attendance. The lunch & learn was attended by 30+ attorneys.  

o There were no requests for distribution of funds for expenditures for the committee in 2015. 

o The Committee anticipates hosting regular quarterly meetings in 2016, at which time recent and proposed 
changes in the law, and how they will affect and impact those practicing elder law can be discussed 
among members. 

Respectfully Submitted,  

Jennifer E. Linn & Eric Ladley 

 


